HUBERT H. HUMPHREY

STATE OFFICE
MINNESOTA

Room 462
FEDERAL CourTs BUILDING
110 SOUTH 4TH STREET
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WASHINGTON, D.C. 20510

August 22, 1972

Dr. Henry W. Blackburn :

University of Minnesota
Medical Center
University-of Minnesota
Minneapolis, Minnesota

Dear Dr. Blackburn:

I read in the Minneapolis Tribune today the
report that our University of Minnesota medical
center received a very Substantial grant for
heart disease research. I am very pleased,

and I am particularly grateful that you will
Serve as national vice-chairman of the heart
study. -

If, at any time, my office or I can be of any
assistance to you or the University medical
center, I do hope that you will call upon us.
With my best wishes.

Sincerely,

HuZért H. Humphrey






